# **HIGLEY CHOIR BOOSTER NEWS**

February 2021 News letter

### Top stories in this newsletter







Hello Families. Over the last few months, the Higley Choir Boosters has been anxiously awaiting our 501(c)(3) approval from the IRS. WE are excited to announce, we have received 501(c)(3) tax exempt status. Having our 501(c)(3) will allow us take part in Community Give Back Programs, accept cash/In-Kind donations and seek grant opportunities as they pertain to the Higley Choral Program. Our next endeavor will be to get Incorporated with the State of Arizona.

We want to take a few moments to present the programs we are now enrolled in and how you can participate in each. These amazing programs are a super easy way for everyone to participate in raising money for the Higley Choir Program all year long. Checks from each program are awarded throughout the year directly to the Booster program, for the simple act of shopping in store or making online purchases. WE work closely with Mr. Decoste and Mr. Cheatham throughout the school year to determine where these funds can help the Higley Choral Program the best.

Expand our programs potential even more and share with friends, coworkers, and relatives. This information will also be posted on the choir program website <a href="www.higleychoir.com">www.higleychoir.com</a> under the COMMUNITY GIVEBACK tab. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to message us individually (our emails are listed in the Booster section of the website) or you can use the "Contact Us Form" available on the website, at the bottom of the homepage.

We invite everyone to book mark https://higleychoir.com on your home computer, tablet or cell phone. Our website has a new look and has been updated with pertinent information.

Thank you for your support!



# HIGLEY CHOIR BOOSTER NEWS



Great News! New School Partner! Purchases at American Furniture Warehouse ANYTIME OF THE YEAR support Higley High School Choir. Just mention our program ID: HIGCHR at check-out. Details are included in the flyer below. We have flyers viewable on our website higleychoir.com and our welcome flyer can be found on the American Furniture Warehouse page at www.afw.com/school-partner-files.



# HIGLEY CHOIR BOOSTER NEWS





Higley Choir Boosters is now a member of the Fry's Community Rewards Program.

## To Use the Fry's Community Rewards Program.

Simply visit www.frysfood.com/i/community/community-rewards. New users will need to create an account which requires some basic information, a valid email address and a *rewards* card number. Reward cards can be obtained at any local Fry's Grocery Store.

### Create a Fry's account.

A digital account is needed to participate in Fry's Community Rewards. If you already have a digital account, simply link your Shopper's Card to your account so that all transactions apply toward the organization you choose..

### Link your Card to OUR organization.

Selecting the organization that you wish to support is as simple as updating the Fry's Community Rewards selection on your digital account.

- 1. Sign in to your digital account.
- 2. Search for our organization *Higley High School Choir Boosters* either by name or JE546 and then click "Enroll".
- 3. Select the appropriate organization from the list and click "Save".

Our selected organization will also display in the Fry's Community Rewards section of your account. If you need to review or revisit your organization, you can always do so under your Account details.

### Our organization earns.

Any transactions moving forward using the Shopper's Card number associated with your digital account will be applied to the program, at no added cost to you. Fry's donates annually to participating organizations based on your percentage of spending as it relates to the total spending associated with all participating Fry's Community Rewards organizations.